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trying to improve.... It's an ongoing conversation about how to get better and how
to pick up a little thing here or there to give yourself an advantage." —Patrick
Kane, from his foreword An unmissable look at how even hockey's best find ways to
get even better. Darryl Belfry is regarded as hockey's premier development coach,
with clients including Sidney Crosby, Patrick Kane, John Tavares, and Auston
Matthews. But his highly sought-after training methods aren't only for elite NHL
stars; they have helped players of all levels uncover new pathways to performance
excellence. Packed with fascinating stories and valuable insight, Belfry Hockey:
Strategies to Teach the World's Best Athletes details this powerful curriculum,
developed over years of persistent research. It's a system that emphasizes
discovering authentic identity, pinpointing translatable skill, building a
personal performance matrix, and more. Not only will players learn hundreds of
techniques to improve their game, but teachers—inside and outside of hockey
coaching—will gain an arsenal of groundbreaking strategies to connect with their
students.
Arcade Catastrophe Brandon Mull 2014-06-10 Nate and his friends think the new
Arcadeland, where tickets can earn jets, tanks, subs, and race cars, is totally
cool, until they learn that the arcade owner is hiding a secret.
The Veiled Suite Shahid Ali Agha 2009 Presents a selection of the author's poems
from throughout his life, from playful early poems to themes of mourning and loss.
308 Circuits Jan Buiting 2003 This is the ninth in the 300 series of circuit
design books, again contains a wide range of circuits, tips and design ideas. The
book has been divided into sections, making it easy to find related subjects in a
single category. The book not only details DIY electronic circuits for home
construction but also inspiring ideas for projects you may want to design from the
ground up. Because software in general and microcontroller programming techniques
in particular have become key aspects of modern electronics, a number of items in
this book deal with these subjects only. Like its predecessors in the 300 series,
"308 Circuits" covers the following disciplines and interest fields of modern
electronics: test and measurement, radio and television, power supplies and
battery chargers, general interest, computers and microprocessors, circuit ideas
and audio and hi-fi.
Memphis Noir Laureen P. Cantwell 2015-11-03 “A collection of stories celebrating
the underbelly of the city, its ghosts, and the characters that give Memphis its
rich patina of blues.” —Memphis Flyer The Home of the Blues knows how darkness can
permeate a person’s soul—and what it can drive you to do. It’s the soundtrack to a
city that’s made up of equal parts hope and despair, past and present, death and
rebirth. On the streets of Memphis, noir hits the right note. Memphis Noir
features stories by city standouts Richard J. Alley, David Wesley Williams, Dwight
Fryer, Jamey Hatley, Adam Shaw, Penny Register-Shaw, Kaye George, Arthur Flowers,

Me: a Compendium Wee Society 2016-08-23 Inventive, hilarious and joyously
colorful, this fill-in journal was designed to help kids capture nearly everything
that's uniquely rad about them. With design-savvy, yet completely kid-friendly
illustrations, they're asked to draw or write about a bunch of interesting things
-- like what their hair looks like, what their band name would be, what they'd
bring to outer space, and how they feel about lightning, lizards and pickles.
There may or may not be a place for super-secret stuff inside the book jacket.
Whether kids complete their entire compendium on a rainy day, or finish it over a
year, it'll become a treasure to look back on and smile. Ideal for the holidays,
rainy days and happy occasions of all kinds, this is an imagination-building gift
will engage kids for hours on end
Electronic Filter Design Handbook Arthur Bernard Williams 1995 Still the number
one resource for designers in the field, the Third Edition of this classic
Handbook is extensively revised and updated to reflect the enormous recent
advances in electronic filter design... while maintaining the overall emphasis on
practi
Parentology Dalton Conley 2014-03-18 An award-winning scientist offers his
unorthodox approach to childrearing: “Parentology is brilliant, jaw-droppingly
funny, and full of wisdom…bound to change your thinking about parenting and its
conventions” (Amy Chua, author of Battle Hymn of the Tiger Mother). If you’re like
many parents, you might ask family and friends for advice when faced with
important choices about how to raise your kids. You might turn to parenting books
or simply rely on timeworn religious or cultural traditions. But when Dalton
Conley, a dual-doctorate scientist and full-blown nerd, needed childrearing
advice, he turned to scientific research to make the big decisions. In
Parentology, Conley hilariously reports the results of those experiments, from
bribing his kids to do math (since studies show conditional cash transfers
improved educational and health outcomes for kids) to teaching them impulse
control by giving them weird names (because evidence shows kids with unique names
learn not to react when their peers tease them) to getting a vasectomy (because
fewer kids in a family mean smarter kids). Conley encourages parents to draw on
the latest data to rear children, if only because that level of engagement with
kids will produce solid and happy ones. Ultimately these experiments are very
loving, and the outcomes are redemptive—even when Conley’s sassy kids show him the
limits of his profession. Parentology teaches you everything you need to know
about the latest literature on parenting—with lessons that go down easy. You’ll be
laughing and learning at the same time.
Belfry Hockey Darryl Belfry 2020-11-03 "Darryl knows my game now. He knows what's
going to work and what's not going to work. It's about fine-tuning it and always
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Suzanne Berube Rorhus, Ehi Ike, Lee Martin, Stephen Clements, Cary Holladay, John
Bensko, Sheree Renée Thomas, and Troy L. Wiggins. “A remarkable picture of
contemporary Memphis emerges in this Akashic noir volume . . . Something for
everyone.” —Publishers Weekly “Covers train cars and Beale Street, hoodoo and
segregation, Nathan Bedford Forrest and, of course, Graceland, and even includes a
graphic novella.” —Memphis Flyer “Captures the subtlety of the Memphis ethos,
where blacks and whites, rich and poor, are intimately entwined. The
collection—fifteen stories by some of the city’s finest writers—bleeds the blues
and calls down the dark powers that permeate this capital of the Delta.” —The
Commercial Appeal (Memphis) “The new anthology Memphis Noir is replete with
murders, ghosts, gangsters, a sharp-toothed baby, Boss Crump, and high water on
the bluff.” —Memphis Magazine
Culo by Mazzucco Raphael Mazzucco 2011-11-22 The World Is No Longer Flat Culo is
an art, fashion, and pop-culture movement that defies all national, cultural, and
linguistic boundaries. No matter if you were raised to call it derriere, tush,
rear end, or booty, culo is the new epicenter of female sexuality, desire, and
empowerment. Over the past decade, some of the world’s most celebrated women have
subtly shifted our long-held ideals of physical perfection toward a shape that is
more authentic and bold. While culo has long been venerated in certain cultures,
it is now becoming the object of worldwide mainstream admiration. This emerging
global love affair with culo is as much about the blending of African, Latin,
European, and Asian beauty as it is about celebrating the female form’s most
coveted asset. Culo by Mazzucco pays tribute to this phenomenon through a singular
artistic vision. In more than 200 photographs and artworks created on location
around the world, a diverse group of women—some already legendary, some about to
become so—embody the spirit of culo and the start of a new era of beauty.
Courageous Dreaming Alberto Villoldo 2009-03-01 Modern physics tells us that we’re
dreaming the world into being with every thought. Courageous Dreaming tells us how
to dream our world with power and grace. The ancient shamans of the Americas
understood that we’re not only creating our experience of the world, but are
dreaming up the very nature of reality itself—that is, "life is but a dream." When
you don’t dream your life, you have to settle for the nightmare being dreamed by
others. This book shows how to wake up from the collective nightmare and begin to
dream a life of courage and grace, a sacred dream that shamans throughout time
have known and served.Alberto Villoldo reveals ancient wisdom teachings that
explain how to birth reality from the invisible matrix of creation; and reveals
how we can interact with this matrix to dream a life of peace, health, and
abundance. He shows us that courage is all that is required to create the joy we
desire!
Weedopedia Adams Media 2020-01-21 Discover everything you’ve ever wanted to know
about marijuana all in one place with this authoritative A-to-Z guide to cannabis!
What’s a wake and bake? Who is Mitch Hedberg? What does Louisa May Alcott have to
do with cannabis? And what exactly is the difference between a bong and a bubbler?
Now you can “weed” all about it and find all the answers and more with this
entertaining and updated edition of Weedopedia, your guide to everything
marijuana—from the best movies to watch while high to cannabis slang and
terminology. Whether you’re interested in learning more about all things
marijuana, or if you want something entertaining to read while enjoying a toke,
this book is the one-stop-shop for all your weed-related needs.
Dear Ally, How Do You Write a Book? Ally Carter 2019-03-26 From bestselling author
Ally Carter, the definitive guide to writing a novel for the NaNoRiMo generation,
smeg-fv38x-guide

including helpful tips from other YA stars. Have you always wanted to write a
book, but don't know where to start? Or maybe you're really great at writing the
first few chapters . . . but you never quite make it to the end? Or do you finally
have a finished manuscript, but you're not sure what to do next? Fear not -- if
you have writing-related questions, this book has answers! Whether you're writing
for fun or to build a career, bestselling author Ally Carter is ready to help you
make your work shine. With honesty, encouragement, and humor, Ally's ready here to
answer the questions that writers struggle with the most.Filled with practical
tips and helpful advice, Dear Ally is a treasure for aspiring writers at any stage
of their careers. It offers a behind-the-scenes look at how books get made, from
idea to publication, and gives you insight into the writing processes of some of
the biggest and most talented YA authors writing today.
Wok On Ching-He Huang 2019-09-24 Winner for the UK in the Gourmand World Cookbook
Awards 2020 in the Easy Recipes category. 'As always, Ching's recipes are not only
deliciously healthy but easy enough for anyone to have a go at and enjoy.' - Tom
Kerridge Perfect for sautéing, braising, frying and steaming, cooking with a wok
is a way of life all over Asia. In Wok On, bestselling author Ching-He Huang
celebrates the huge versatility of this magical 2,000-year-old cooking pot with a
modern collection of recipes that are simple enough for every day as well as every
cook. Featuring dishes from across Asia, including Taiwan, Hong Kong, Malaysia and
Macau, almost every recipe can be made in 30 minutes or less and has been created
with nutrition, taste and affordability in mind. Many are suitable for those with
gluten and dairy allergies, and because Asian food typically includes lots of
vegetables, many are also vegetarian or vegan too.
Bently & Egg William Joyce 2017-04-04 A singing frog reluctantly babysits a duck
egg in this sweetly hilarious picture book from the brilliant mind that brought
you The Fantastic Flying Books of Mr. Morris Lessmore. While egg-sitting for his
friend Kack Kack the duck, Bently Hopperton the frog is so bored that he cannot
resist painting the egg’s shell. But when the decorated egg is mistaken for an
Easter egg and is egg-napped, Bently discovers that he has in fact, grown
terrifically fond of that ole egg. Can he rescue the egg before it’s too late? An
homage to fatherhood, and the appreciation of swell art.
30 Bangs Roosh V 2012-03-01 Erotic memoir
College Mathematics for the Managerial, Life, and Social Sciences Soo Tang Tan
2005 In COLLEGE MATHEMATICS FOR THE MANAGERIAL, LIFE, AND SOCIAL SCIENCES, Soo T.
Tan provides an accessible yet accurate presentation of mathematics combined with
just the right balance of applications, pedagogy, and technology to help students
succeed in the course. The new Sixth Edition includes highly interesting current
applications and exercises to help stimulate student motivation. An exciting new
array of supplements provides students with extensive learning support so
instructors will have more time to focus on teaching core concepts.
The End of Chiraq Javon Johnson 2018-05-15 The End of Chiraq: A Literary Mixtape
is a collection of poems, rap lyrics, short stories, essays, interviews, and
artwork about Chicago, the city that came to be known as "Chiraq" ("Chicago" +
"Iraq"), and the people who live in its vibrant and occasionally violent
neighborhoods. Tuned to the work of Chicago’s youth, especially the emerging
artists and activists surrounding Young Chicago Authors, this literary mixtape
unpacks the meanings of “Chiraq” as both a vexed term and a space of possibility.
"Chiraq" has come to connote the violence—interpersonal and structural—that many
Chicago youth regularly experience. But the contributors to The End of Chiraq show
that Chicago is much more than Chiraq. Instead, they demonstrate how young people
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are thinking and mobilizing, engaged in a process of creating a new and safer
world for themselves, their communities, and their city. In true mixtape fashion,
the book is an exercise in "low end theory" that does not just include so-called
underground and marginal voices, but foregrounds them. Edited by award-winning
poets, writers, and teachers Javon Johnson and Kevin Coval, The End of Chiraq
addresses head-on the troublesome relationship between Chicago and Chiraq and
envisions a future in which both might be transformed.
Grandad Mandela Ambassador Zindzi Mandela 2018-06-28 "...profoundly moving..." Publishers Weekly Nelson Mandela’s two great-grandchildren ask their grandmother,
Mandela’s youngest daughter, 15 questions about their grandad – the global icon of
peace and forgiveness who spent 27 years in prison. They learn that he was a
freedom fighter who put down his weapons for the sake of peace, and who then
became the President of South Africa and a Nobel Peace Prize-winner, and realise
that they can continue his legacy in the world today. Seen through a child’s
perspective, and authored jointly by Nelson Mandela's great-grandchildren and
daughter, this amazing story is told as never before to celebrate what would have
been Nelson's Mandela 100th birthday.
Everything Must Go Elizabeth Flock 2007-10-01 To those on the outside, the Powells
are a happy family, but then a devastating accident destroys their fragile facade.
When seven- year-old Henry is blamed for the tragedy, he tries desperately to make
his parents happy again. As Henry grows up, he is full of potential—a talented
sportsman with an academic mind and a thirst for adventure—but soon he questions
if the guilt his parents have burdened him with has left him unable to escape his
anguished family or their painful past. With a delicate touch and masterful
attention to detail, New York Times bestselling author Elizabeth Flock invites us
to meet a man both ordinary and extraordinary, and to experience a life that has
yet to be lived.
Everyday Harumi Harumi Kurihara 2016-06-02 In Everyday Harumi, now reissed as an
attractive jacketed paperback, Harumi Kurihara, Japan's most popular cookery
writer, selects her favourite foods and presents more than 60 new home-style
recipes for you to make for family and friends. Harumi wants everyone to be able
to make her recipes and she demonstrates how easy it is to cook Japanese food for
every day occasions without needing to shop at specialist food stores. Using many
of her favourite ingredients, Harumi presents recipes for soups, starters, snacks,
party dishes, main courses and family feasts that are quick and simple to prepare,
all presented in her effortless, down-to-earth and unpretentious approach to
stylish living and eating. Every recipe is photographed and includes beautiful
step-by-step instructions that show key Japanese cooking techniques. Texture and
flavour are important to Japanese food and Harumi takes you through the basic
sauces you can make at home and the staples you should have in your store
cupboard. Photographed by award-winning photographer Jason Lowe, this warm and
approachable cookbook invites you to cook and share Japanese food in a simple and
elegant style.
The Perils of Pleasure Julie Anne Long 2008-01-29 A rescued rogue . . . Scandal
has rocked the city of London. Colin Eversea, a handsome, reckless unapologetic
rogue is sentenced to hang for murder and, inconveniently for him, the only
witness to the crime disappears. Then again, throughout history, the Everseas have
always managed to cheat fate in style: Colin is snatched from the gallows by a
beautiful, clever mercenary. A captivating captor. . . Cool-headed, daring
Madeleine Greenway is immune to Colin's vaunted charm. Her mission is not to
rescue Colin but to kidnap him, and to be paid handsomely for it. But when it
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becomes clear that whoever wants Colin alive wants Madeline dead, the two become
uneasy allies in a deadly race for truth. Together, they'll face great danger—and
a passion neither can resist.
Wake Up, Woods Michael A. Homoya 2019-10 Early in the year, our North American
forests come to life as native wildflowers start to push up through patches of
snow. With longer days and sunlight streaming down through bare branches of
towering trees, life on the forest floor awakens from its winter sleep. Plants
such as green dragon, squirrel corn, and bloodroot interact with their pollinators
and seed dispersers and rush to create new life before the trees above leaf out
and block the sun's rays. Wake Up, Woods showcases the splendor of our warming
forests and offers clues to nature's annual springtime floral show as we walk in
our parks and wilderness areas, or even in shade gardens around our homes. Readers
of Wake Up, Woods will see that Gillian Harris, Michael Homoya and Shane Gibson,
through illustrations and text, present a captivating look into our forests'
biodiversity, showing how species depend on plants for food and help assure plant
reproduction. This book celebrates some of nature's most fascinating moments that
happen in forests where we live and play.
Anatomy of the Sacred James C. Livingston 2008-07-01 For one-semester,
undergraduate courses in Introduction to Religion and Comparative Religion, and
more advanced courses dealing with issues in the theoretical study of religion.
This comprehensive introduction to the nature and variety of religious phenomena,
belief, and practice (1) explores the issues in religious studies, (2) examines
the universal forms of religious experience, (3) offers a cross-cultural study of
a broad range of classic types of religious belief and practice in terms of the
seven basic concepts of a religious world view, and (4) surveys the challenges
faced by religions today.
Precalculus with Limits: A Graphing Approach, AP* Edition Ron Larson 2007-03-08
Important Notice: Media content referenced within the product description or the
product text may not be available in the ebook version.
Captivated by Love Alberta Mazat 1996-09
The Ski Race Tracey Reeder 2004 Two friends who are in a ski race together - who
will win?Text type: Literary recount
PT Clinical Notes Ellen Z. Hillegass 2013-11-07 Rely on this well-organized,
concise pocket guide to prepare for the everyday encounters you’ll face in the
hospital, rehab facility, nursing home, or home health setting. Quickly access
just what you need in any setting with succinct, yet comprehensive guidance on
every page.
The Forger's Spell Edward Dolnick 2008-06-24 Profiles the dramatic art hoax
through which a small-time Dutch painter conned a reviled Nazi leader by creating
works that impersonated those of famed artist Jan Vermeer, a seven-year deception
during which the forger hid his mediocre artistic abilities through
psychologically manipulative practices. 30,000 first printing.
Johnny Texas Carol Hoff 1992-08-01 In the early days of Texas history, ten-yearold Johann comes from Germany with his family to settle in this vast land and soon
grows to love his new home.
Business Analysis for Beginners Mohamed Elgendy 2014-12-09 Business Analysis for
Beginners is a comprehensive hands-on guide to jump-starting your BA career in
four weeks. The book empowers you to gain a complete understanding of business
analysis fundamental concepts and unlock the value of a business analyst to an
organization in identifying problems and opportunities and finding solutions.
Learn how to define the business needs and apply the most effective tools and
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techniques to elicit, analyze and communicate requirements with business
stakeholders. Business analysis in a nutshell - gain a comprehensive understanding
of business analysis fundamental concepts and understand the value of a business
analyst to an organization in identifying problems and opportunities and finding
solutions.Scope definition & requirements management techniques - learn how to
define the business needs and the most effective tools and techniques to elicit,
analyze and communicate requirements with business stakeholders. Your BA toolkit in addition to our step-by-step guide to all business analysis tasks, this book
provides a thorough explanation of the different models & methodologies of
Software Development Life Cycle (SDLC) and business process modeling. Our guide to
kick-starting your BA career - we have included virtually every type of interview
question you might face. After each chapter, you will find an interview cheat
sheet to help you ace interview rounds and land your BA role.
When We Have Wings Claire Corbett 2011-08-02 In a world divided into fliers and
non - fliers, how far would you go to be able to fly? How much would you sacrifice
- your own child'...
Learning from Loss Brittany R. Collins 2021-11-02
Kasher in the Rye Moshe Kasher 2012-03-28 Rising young comedian Moshe Kasher is
lucky to be alive. He started using drugs when he was just 12. At that point, he
had already been in psychoanlysis for 8 years. By the time he was 15, he had been
in and out of several mental institutions, drifting from therapy to rehab to
arrest to...you get the picture. But KASHER IN THE RYE is not an "eye opener" to
the horrors of addiction. It's a hilarious memoir about the absurdity of it all.
When he was a young boy, Kasher's mother took him on a vacation to the West Coast.
Well it was more like an abduction. Only not officially. She stole them away from
their father and they moved to Oakland , California. That's where the real fun
begins, in the war zone of Oakland Public Schools. He was more than just out of
control-his mother walked him around on a leash, which he chewed through and ran
away. Those early years read like part Augusten Burroughs, part David Sedaris,
with a touch of Jim Carrol...but a lot more Jewish. In fact, Kasher later spends
time in a Brooklyn Hasidic community. Then came addicition... Brutally honest and
laugh-out-loud funny, Kasher's first literary endeavor finds humor in even the
most horrifying situations.
Love, Hate and Knowledge Robert Waska 2018-04-17 This book introduces the clinical
concept of analytic contact. This is a term that describes the therapeutic method
of investigation that makes up psychoanalytic treatment. The field has been in
debate for decades regarding what constitutes psychoanalysis. This usually centers
on theoretical ideals regarding analyzability, goals, or procedure and external
criteria such as frequency or use of couch. Instead, the concept of analytic
contact looks at what takes place with a patient in the clinical situation. Each
chapter in this book follows a wide spectrum of cases and clinical situations
where hard to reach patients are provided the best opportunity for health and
healing through the establishment of analytic contact. This case material closely
tracks each patient's phantasies, and transference mechanisms which work to either
increase, oppose, embrace, or neutralize, analytic contact. In addition, the
fundamental internal conflicts all patients struggle with between love, hate, and
knowledge are represented by extensive case reports.
MathLinks 7 Glen Holmes 2007
Junior Encyclopedia Bromage FRAN 2019-04-18 This comprehensive book covers a wide
range of key topics, from space and science to history and the natural world.
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Crammed with amazing facts and fantastic photographs, this Junior Encyclopedia
provides children with a wealth of knowledge in an accessible format, while
captions, annotation and special panels supply extra information.
The Book of L G. Rozenberg 2012-12-06 This book is dedicated to Aristid
Lindenmayer on the occasion of his 60th birthday on November 17, 1985.
Contributions range from mathematics and theoretical computer science to biology.
Aristid Lindenmayer introduced language-theoretic models for developmental biology
in 1968. Since then the models have been cus tomarily referred to as L systems.
Lindenmayer's invention turned out to be one of the most beautiful examples of
interdisciplinary science: work in one area (developmental biology) induces most
fruitful ideas in other areas (theory of formal languages and automata, and formal
power series). As evident from the articles and references in this book, the in
terest in L systems is continuously growing. For newcomers the first contact with
L systems usually happens via the most basic class of L systems, namely, DOL
systems. Here "0" stands for zero context between developing cells. It has been a
major typographical problem that printers are unable to distinguish between 0
(zero) and 0 (oh). Thus, DOL was almost always printed with "oh" rather than
"zero", and also pronounced that way. However, this misunderstanding turned out to
be very fortunate. The wrong spelling "DOL" of "DOL" could be read in the
suggestive way: DO L Indeed, hundreds of researchers have followed this
suggestion. Some of them appear as contributors to this book. Of the many who
could not contribute, we in particular regret the absence of A. Ehrenfeucht, G.
Herman and H.A. Maurer whose influence in the theory of L systems has been most
significant.
Hard Child Natalie Shapero 2017-04-11 Natalie Shapero spars with apathy, nihilism,
and mortality, while engaging the rich territory of the 30s and new motherhood
Ah, Music! Aliki 2003-04-01 What is Music? Music is rhythm. Music is melody. Music
is feeling... and oh, so much more. In this richly layered compendium, Aliki
shares her keen insight about music and all its themes and variations. Ah, Music!
is about composers and instruments. It's about artists and performers. It's about
history -- from the earliest music through classical, modern, jazz, and popular
times. It's about diversity and pleasure. If you have a love of music in your
bones, or if you are just learning, or if you are about to play in your first
recital, it's about you. Ah, music!
The Washingtonienne Jessica Cutler 2006-05-31 The Capitol Hill aide who
scandalized Washington, D.C., with her blog has now written a sharp, steamy,
utterly unrepentant novel set against the backdrop of the nation's capitol. When
Jacqueline Turner's fiancÉ gives her two days to move out of his apartment, she
has no choice but to leave New York City and crash with her best friend in
Washington, D.C. She needs an exciting new life--not to mention real employment.
Where better to get a fresh start than the nation's capitol? Alas, D.C. turns out
to be a lot more buttoned-up and toned down than she'd hoped. It's a town where a
girl has to make her own excitement--and Jacqueline Turner is just the woman for
the job. From the married presidential appointee who gives her cash after each
tryst to the lascivious Georgetown lawyer who parades her around like something
out of Pretty Woman, Jackie's roster of paramours grows so complicated that her
friends ask her to start a blog so they can keep up. But in a small town like
Washington, the line between private and public blurs very easily, and Jackie
quickly realizes this blog idea may be more than she bargained for. Deliciously
gossipy and impossible to put down, The Washingtonienne is every bit as steamy and
outrageous as the real-life exploits that inspired it.
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